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About us 
 

LightRecycle Washington is a beacon of environmental responsibility. Established on 
January 1st, 2015, our non-profit program is dedicated to the safe and convenient recycling 
of mercury-containing lights at no charge for the residents of Washington State.  
 
Residents can drop off their fluorescent, CFL, and HID lights at our numerous collection sites 
throughout the state. The lights are then transported to an authorized processor, where they 
are carefully sorted, crushed, and recycled in compliance with EPA regulations. With millions 
of these lights sold annually in Washington State, we aim to prevent mercury from entering 
our ecosystem. 
 
At the heart of LightRecycle Washington lies a passionate team of environmentally-minded 
solution providers. We desire to help individuals and businesses make a positive impact on  
the world by ensuring that spent, unwanted, or broken lights are recycled.   
 
 
 

Accepted items: The program accepts Compact Fluorescent Lights (CFLs) of all shapes and  
sizes, fluorescent tubes, including straight, u-shaped, curved, or circular tubes, broken lights  
in sealed containers, and High-Intensity Discharge (HID) lamps, such as High-Pressure Sodium, 
Mercury Vapour, Metal Halide, Ultraviolet (UV), Ultra High Performance (UHP), and Germicidal. 
  
Non-accepted items: Residents are encouraged to visit 1800recycle.wa.gov or call  
1-800-RECYCLE to recycle items other than mercury-containing lights.   
 
 
 

For more up-to-date information, visit our website and Facebook page.  
 
 

http://1800recycle.wa.gov/
https://www.lightrecycle.org/
https://www.facebook.com/WashingtonLightRecycle

